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Literacy Plan 

Last year the ISBE did a Literacy Plan for the State.  Our Administrative team has put together a 
team to create a District Literacy Plan. We will meet in August to work on developing this plan.  
This will be a plan on how we will improve Literacy in our students.  ISBE is now working on a 
plan similar to this for Mathematics. 
 
 

Grant Update 
We don’t have grant amounts for any of the 2025-26 grants. They are expected to be available 
in the next week or so.  Normally we have grant amounts by early May.  The Teacher Vacancy 
Grant was approved for the 3rd year. The amount is expected to be lower than the 1st 2 years 
of the grant. 
 
 

Consolidated Plan 
I need approval of the Consolidated Plan.  This is for the Title Grants.  It also incorporates 
homeless, youth in care, special education, English Learners and several other things  There 
are no major changes to the plan.  Sacred Heart and Faith Bible Academy are both asking to be 
part of the grants, as they have been the last several years. 
 
 


